

is taking part in the

Miscarriage Association Memory Walk

October 12, 4pm

The Miscarriage Association Memory Walk is a chance for those affected by miscarriage, ectopic and molar pregnancy to join together with loved ones to remember the little lives lost too soon.

By donating, you're helping them be there for even more people affected by miscarriage, ectopic pregnancy and molar pregnancy, when they need it most.

Why this is important to me...

Could you support me, and the Miscarriage Association, by donating to the Team fundraising page?



